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Dear YEM Community 
 

 
The YEM Foundation BID has been working quietly in the background for a while. You can 
be sure that our silence was not due to passivity.  
  
We are making tremendous efforts to create excellent conditions for a YEM that can fulfill 
its true purpose. 
And we have a number of new National Directors who are also actively working for the 
success of all of us. They all deserve our thanks, as they are also volunteering their time 
for all of us. 
 
There are some very interesting projects and ventures in planning and development that 
cannot yet be communicated. 
Why?  
Because the world is not just full of well-meaning people and we therefore do not want to 
give anyone the opportunity to interfere with the safeguarding of the projects and their 
success. 
 
But what we can already tell you is that we want to move the YEM Foundation to a 
European country.  
And in the course of this, the reference and presentation of the YEM will also have to be 
adapted to the new requirements. 
 
We expect to be able to share more in the foreseeable future.  
 
And rest assured that, despite the massive headwinds that keep blowing in our faces, we 
will lead the YEM to a massive success. 
 
Please support us with your benevolence, your patience and your cooperation wherever 
possible. 
We have absolute confidence that we are on the right track with the YEM. 
 
Have faith in the YEM too! There are 1000 good reasons to do so. 
 
 

Cordial greetings from your BID of the YEM Foundation 
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